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Pilon, Janet  

Subject: Let s Remember Adam Stop Arm Cameras on All School Buses

From: ThunderTouch Studios <thundertouchstudios(5)gmail.com>

Sent: February 5, 2019 9:52 PM
To: Office of the Mayor <mavor(5)hamilton.ca>; clerkOhamilton.ca: doug.ford@pc.ola.org; minister.mto@ontario.ca

Cc: letsrememberadam(5)gmail.com
Subject: Let s Remember Adam Stop Arm Cameras on All School Buses

HI

As a school bus driver I always see people bypass my stop sign as I have to always write out their license plates and it
doesn't really help. We need the stop camera, it makes sense. We have children, we should care for their safety by
making it more secured and serious. This way the police can get the footages just like red light cameras and ticket them

for bypassing the stop sign.

Sincerely,

James Graham

l

5.10 (s)


